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IFB 2025-06 

Chain Link Fence Repair for Various Sites 
Response for Inquiries No. 3 

 
This addendum serves to revise the previously issued bid documents and/or provides additional 
information for informational purposes. In cases where the responses below result in modifications to 
the bid documents, please consider them as amendments to the original IFB.  
 
The following responses address questions received from potential bidders on December 6, 2024. 
Please note that no additional inquiries will be responded to after the deadline for questions, outlined in 
the IFB.   
 
Bid submissions must be received no later than Monday, December 23, 2024 at 5:00 p.m., Chamorro 
Standard Time (Guam time) unless revised via RFI or Bid Amendment. Submissions received after the 
closing time for receipt will not be considered. 
 

 
 

 Question/Inquiry Received: GWA RESPONSE: 

1. For clarification, has each site separate bid 
proposal? Or we gonna lump sum all the 
proposal for all sites? 

Refer to Bid Amendment No. 1 which states, 
“This is NOT an all-or-none bid, meaning that the 
contract will be awarded to the bidder(s) who 
submit the lowest, most responsive, and 
responsible bid per site and to whom can fulfill all 
requirements outlined in this packet.”  
 

2. Are we gonna follow all the typical details for 
materials attached in the contract, or are we 
gonna follow the existing materials in the 
site? 

Contractors are to use the approved materials 
specified in “Section 32 31 13 Chain Link Fences 
and Gates” attached to the IFB. 
 

3. Can we proposed other materials if the 
existing materials is not available anymore in 
Guam? 

Contractors may use materials based on the 
specifications attached to the IFB, titled “Section 
32 31 13 Chain Link Fences and Gates”  
 

4. Clearing is not part of our scope right? Page 6, Scope of Work, Item Letter K. states that 
“GWA Operations will be responsible for the 
clearing and disposing of the overgrown 
vegetation per site.” 
 

 
Bidders are also notified to visit the GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that  any 
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders during the 
solicitation process. 
 
 
 
Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E.                       Date 
General Manager 
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